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Dear Parents  
 
This half term’s value is Teamwork 
 
Summer Term Newsletter No. 5 
Teamwork is certainly a fitting value for this half term, with our Year 6 children in the Isle of Wight 
as we speak, Y5 back in school after their residential and Sports Day next Thursday.  Let’s hope 
the weather holds out for all our exciting activities planned for next week’s Fit 4 Fun week.  We 
look forward to seeing everyone first thing Monday for our Zumba Shake ‘n’ Wake! 
 
Green Park Residential for Cherry Platts 
Year 5 have just returned from a fantastic three days in Green Park.  A fabulous time was had by 
everyone and many challenging activities were conquered!  It was really brilliant to see so many of 
the children really pushing themselves and persevering when out of their comfort zone. Our 
activities included low ropes, archery, crate stacking, high all aboard, night line, mountain biking, 
climbing wall and zip wire (a favourite!)  The children had such a valuable experience and learnt 
lots about what skills are needed to create good team work and also the importance of listening to 
each other and taking turns.  
 
Battle of the Books  
What a fantastic competition.  The four teams that took part in a Battle of the Book Quiz were 
superb and the tension could be felt throughout the school hall as the four teams became two to 
create the grand final.  The winning team of Lucy Baxter, Tanaka Nhau, Vicky Gardner, Ella 
Offlow, Annabel King, Nicola Foster and Charlie Peyton will soon be visiting a local book shop to 
buy a book of their choice. Thank you to Mrs Howard who had masterminded and organised the 
whole event. We look forward to next year! 
 
Sports Day - Thursday, 23rd June 2016 
Just a reminder that children can come into school wearing a T-shirt in their house colour! 
9.15am – 11.15am  KS1 races and presentations  (KS2 Inter-house competitions) 
11.30am – 12.30pm Families are invited to picnic with their children on the school field 
12.45pm – 3pm KS2 races and presentations 
 
Willow Tunnel 
Many thanks to Mrs Baker, Mrs Morris, Mrs Pert and Mrs Strong for constructing our willow tunnel 
at the end of the field. 
 
Prayer Meeting 
The next prayer meeting will be on Friday, 8th July at 8.50am.  All parents are most welcome. 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Please note attached the new Dates for your Diary.   New or amended entries will be marked in 
red. 
 
Kind regards  
The Office 
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